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I strongly oppose Oregon’s SB 210. There is absolutely no reason to take away our 

mail-in voting. We can vote in the comfort of our homes and drop our ballot in the 

convenient and extremely secure ballot drop boxes. My city has a large population of 

retirees and requiring people to stand in line for hours is absurd! There has been no 

proof of fraud while we’ve been using this system for years. Please don’t vote for this! 


